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Research Director

Transportation and Utilities Committee
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Email: tuc@parliament.qld.gov.au
20 September 2016

Dear Research Director,
Inquiry into Rail Safety National Law (Queensland) Bill 2016
Thank you for your email of 15 September 2016 and the opportunity to comment on the introduction of

the Rail Safety National Law (Queensland) Bill 2016.

The introduction of the Rail Safety National Law (Queensland) Bill 2016 will see major benefits for
interstate rail transport operators, bringing legislative consistency between the states and territories of
Australia.

ARTC does not have any objections to the introduction of this Bill and fully supports its introduction in
the Queensland parliament.

Yours sincerely

ullertan
Chief Executive Officer
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